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Have you missed us already?

As promised, the summer assignments are ready to go prior to June 30th.
Both the math and reading assignments are located on the school website
under the Student Resources tab. 

Please note that the math assignments are for rising 1st - 8th grade students
and the reading assignments are for rising kindergarten - 8th grade students.

I want to reiterate that with regard to the math assignments on IXL, we are
asking and encouraging students to work on skills from the grade level they
just completed. We are not requiring students to work ahead to the new grade
level.

*Students new to Holy Spirit will be receiving usernames and passwords to
IXL just as soon as they are created.

Information regarding the start of the new school year will be sent to families
at the beginning of August and the school calendar via the webpage will soon
be populated.

For those students and families not returning to Holy Spirit in August, I wish
all of you the very best. Please be sure to provide Mrs. Laclede with any
pertinent record releases so that transcripts may be sent along to new schools.

Enjoy the relaxed days of summer!

http://visitor.constantcontact.com/do?p=confirm&m=001hGSXmbxvQmiLaf3rX-WpJA%3D%3D&ch=9b6e83c0-022a-11e3-b6f8-d4ae5292c973&ca=22e8911a-b1a8-4e32-a1c0-cd83c5ab7ef9
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Bexa-X2_7PDCS1z294tzodeMmdVMET_LCyX7n0xaD5Oo-D-iNmLh8xIRDST7IVmnUQESRcowLP2JHNbNnIhvAxeQMReQEwwd9E_S4Sbl2gE_NfbDaCrBKlJCRlJQu7I45RD0aJry19qiQghWHeJBfyRprauKX4b-D5IYKwfiirWKxsRmly-y-A==&c=&ch=
http://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/d.jsp?v=001aQrkMZOJR3UyWTxkyxE923Uykb3h2Mcw2FO_VjaL-anfzkswzg4B%3D%3D&p=oo
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Bexa-X2_7PDCS1z294tzodeMmdVMET_LCyX7n0xaD5Oo-D-iNmLh838Ajxjdy6OruaWTdI-M2FXZZCKhKq6c3e3C5j26B5knon_f5ahmJhzyaR-542jZte9-cgHt3f9yYvjS43jvqudQo0KECgmvFdhhnw43MovEbQ2WVc-631kTbEPysnQYWw==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Bexa-X2_7PDCS1z294tzodeMmdVMET_LCyX7n0xaD5Oo-D-iNmLh83iieQPcYINvAuLapzc93z5RVRQE068zDICh8HnHftlaRlJ7iXJIKYsCgRSmVvPMyL54hhZ0wDC6OJnPqsGWywQR5LYcYwO7jPcK6ZeUOK4_17jVKzPzV5nt-WWN6SMPj_SvUrpIR4N-vWw1Mcglk_Y=&c=&ch=


-Maureen Ashby
Principal

"The future starts today, not tomorrow." - Pope John Paul II
Holy Spirit School Class of 2015

_________________________________________

School supplies may be ordered via EPI
from now until July 15th         



___________________

 
  

Family Folder Flyers

The following flyers can be found on the website in the folder labeled "June 24, 2016" (or
follow the links here) For your convenience, some flyers are repeated with the newest flyers
at the top:

School Flyers:

1. School Supplies Flyer
2. School Supplies list

______________________________ 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Bexa-X2_7PDCS1z294tzodeMmdVMET_LCyX7n0xaD5Oo-D-iNmLh86V2JA3Hl7uJk-lmPCQQoSP6hHxRY-TuhI15pJc0Lnn2ZYxkvEJ_Y4uURAU8xPTmeg4S286ACMllKDybGb895sLk4UgohHLAhORnvFJ4KVgWAalAYrTGPzjunB9jmKF7voKYmZbRHiDIYOGPGcBoBZpCmvL9r70F7GpgHw4GTzc_&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Bexa-X2_7PDCS1z294tzodeMmdVMET_LCyX7n0xaD5Oo-D-iNmLh86V2JA3Hl7uJk-lmPCQQoSP6hHxRY-TuhI15pJc0Lnn2ZYxkvEJ_Y4uURAU8xPTmeg4S286ACMllKDybGb895sLk4UgohHLAhORnvFJ4KVgWAalAYrTGPzjunB9jmKF7voKYmZbRHiDIYOGPGcBoBZpCmvL9r70F7GpgHw4GTzc_&c=&ch=

